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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
The last day of term has finally arrived! It has been lovely 
this week to take Ɵme to look back on the many     
achievements of the staff and children of Corpus and    
reflect on the journey of our current year 6 before they 
embark on their exciƟng new challenges at their            
secondary schools. 
  
This year has been challenging in many ways for the staff 
and governors of the school, with conƟnued COVID            
restricƟons and more recently the heatwave. Despite this, 
the staff have conƟnued to go the extra mile in so many 
ways to ensure that the children experience good     
teaching and a wide range of enrichment opportuniƟes. 
These have ranged from a selecƟon of trips, aƩending live 
plays and pantomimes, residenƟals, listening to guest 
speakers and being part of the Commonwealth             
ConnecƟons Project. All these experiences help to shape 
the lives of the children. 
 
This week has been a parƟcularly poignant week for year 
6 and as their Ɵme draws to an end at Corpus ChrisƟ. 
They have been an amazing group and we will all miss 
their smiles and personaliƟes around the school. They 
should be proud of their physical, academic and spiritual 
achievements during their journey at Corpus and I know 
that they will be a great success in their new schools. I 
would also like to extend my graƟtude to the year 6 team 
and members of the PTFA who have worked Ɵrelessly 
over the last few weeks to provide many wonderful      
experiences as they finish the year. The children loved 
dressing up in their ouƞits and dancing the night away 
and all had a wonderful goody bag to take away with 
them.  
 
Sadly, we also wave goodbye to three members of staff, 
Mrs Lloyd, Mr Maguire and Miss Granaghan. Mrs Lloyd is 
embarking on a move closer to the coast. We thank her 
for her work in the office and the Ɵme she has taken to 
enhance the swimming across the school.   
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For Miss Granaghan, we are thankful for her endless 
support and paƟence with the younger children, more 
recently helping in our mini-hub provision. Finally, Mr 
Maguire, we are grateful for his ability to make    
learning fun for the children and staff. Over his Ɵme at 
Corpus he has sought to make learning fun and              
InteracƟve with the children. As compuƟng lead, he 
has helped to resource and train staff to be able to   
ensure the digital world is brought into the classroom. 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank them for 
all for their efforts during their Ɵme at Corpus and 
wish them all the best in the next stage of their    
working lives.  
 
Thank you to our Local Governing Body for their    
commitment and drive to conƟnue to raise standards 
within the school. We really do appreciate all the Ɵme 
they volunteer to support us. Finally, I would like to 
thank you all for your conƟnued support over the year. 
It has been lovely to once again come together in so 
many ways throughout the year and I look forward to 
creaƟng many more moments that maƩer next year. I 
hope you all manage to get some rest during the   
summer. 
  
Have a lovely holiday and see you in the new academic 
year! 
Mr Shakespeare  



 

 

 

Trŕnƃy 
Weekly: 519 

Running: 17262 

GoiŨa  
Weekly: 377 

Running: 24955 

St MiheŘ’s 
Weekly: 980 

Running: 21615 

ChŠiƐcŔuŠcŔ 
Weekly: 761 

Running: 20149 

HƊső pŝiŜtš 

AƒeŜdne  
Whole school attendance to 15th July is 94.6% 

Group Last week % 

Year RA 93.4% 

Year RB 94.7% 

Year 1A 93.5% 

Year 1B 96.0% 

Year 2A 93.9% 

Year 2B 94.7% 

Year 3A 94.9% 

Year 3B 94.4% 

Year 4A 95.5% 

Year 4B 95.4% 

Year 5A 94.4% 

Year 5B 94.3% 

Year 6A 94.9% 

Year 6B 94.6% 

Well done Year 1B who achieved 98.3%       

 attendance last week. 

Whole School attendance for last week is 92.7% 

Mini Hub Coffee     
Morning  

Thank you for to all the parents that 
aƩended the Mini Hub Coffee. 

Wraparound & Sport 

clubs 

· Just a reminder to remember to book 
your session for Wraparound and 

afterschool sport clubs for next year.  

Arbor 

Please can all meal balances on Arbor be 
paid, and your child's account balance be 

kept above zero.  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 
Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

Telephone: 02476 454931 

E-mail: admin.cc@romeromac.com 

Website: www.corpuschristi.coventry.sch.uk 

Corpus Christi Catholic Church 

Parish Priest: Father Stephen Fawcett 

Telephone: 02476 448170 

Mass times: Saturday 5pm Sunday 11am 

 


